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Notice of Close of Record – September 11, 2017
On August 11, 2017, the Department published a Notice of Rulemaking Docket Opening and Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in the Arizona Register, (23 A.A.R. 2171, August 11, 2017 and 23 A.A.R. 2168, August 11, 2017 respectively).  The rulemaking proposes to amend A.A.C. R20-6-1409 to correct an error made during the previous rulemaking process by removing the word “investment” from subsection (A)(4)(d).  
The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking stated that the Department would schedule an oral proceeding on the rulemaking if, within 30 days after the published Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, anyone submitted a written request for an oral proceeding.  The deadline for submitting a written request for an oral proceeding was September 8, 2017.
As of September 8, 2017, no one requested an oral proceeding or submitted a comment on the proposed change to A.A.C. R20-6-1409.  Therefore, as of September 11, 2017, the record is closed.  The Department will submit the rulemaking to the Governor’s Regulatory Review Council (GRRC) to finalize the rule.
Anyone having any questions should contact Mary Kosinski at mkosinski@azinsurance.gov or (602) 364-3471.
